
 

 
 

 
 

July 15, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
  
Effective August 1, 2022, you will notice a new Fuel & Inflation Surcharge on your USS 
invoice(s). The surcharge will apply to all open and new portable sanitation orders as a 
percentage of your total invoice and to open and new trailer orders as a percentage of 
service and delivery fees.  
  
Like your other vendors and suppliers, USS continues to experience the impact of record 
high diesel fuel costs and unprecedented inflation, impacting our cost to serve you. While 
we delayed adding this surcharge, our cost to serve our customers continues to rise, with 
diesel fuel prices up nearly 75%* since last year. 
  
We thank you for your continued business and are committed to providing you with easy, 
safe and clean services. 
  
Sincerely,  
The USS Team 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*According to the U.S. Energy Information Administration 


